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The past two weeks since arriving, I have continued to onboard, read as 

much as I can consume, find my way around, meet with City staff, meet 

with the Mayor and Councilmembers individually, meet with City partners, 

and get my own logistics squared away.  I don’t have other information to 

report at this time and expect future reports to be more comprehensive 

and informative as I continue to get an understanding of our operations, 

processes, and networks.  
 

  


